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Dear President/CEO,        February 2012 
 
I realize your time is very valuable but I believe the people of Uganda will be forever grateful if you will take 3 minutes to 
read this letter……. 
 
Judy Erickson Ministries is planning a humanitarian outreach to the Republic of Uganda in October or 2012. Called “On 
Board Uganda” our mission will involve a team of 10 workers who will provide urgently needed supplies, services, and 
support to this war torn nation. The pastors we will coordinate with: Bishop Grivas Musisi and Pastor David Matovu are 
connected with over 300 Ugandan pastors who will help provide oversight for distributing the donated supplies. 
 
As many of you know, I have been ministering internationally for the last few years and am looking to reach even more 
nations in the present decade. My home and ministry base are in Louisville, Kentucky where I attend New Life Church. 
 
My connections with these highly respected ministries in Uganda has opened the door for us to share both materially and 
spiritually with a nation that has been ravaged by cruel dictatorial regimes, guerilla warfare and human rights abuses for 
years. Although the relative stability of the country in the last decade has allowed for economic rehabilitation, wars and 
unrest in neighboring nations have brought a huge influx of refugees fleeing the horrors of Rwanda, Sudan and other areas.  
 
Consequently, the people are in great need of basic supplies such as clothing, housewares, personal hygiene, school 
supplies and farm tools. In addition to helping distribute these items, our team will provide grief counseling and other 
assistance to victims of civil war from Uganda and the surrounding nations, including families stricken with HIV/AIDS and 
orphans. One of our main goals is to help restock clinics and hospitals by shipping a container of medical equipment and 
supplies purchased from SOS at drastically reduced prices. Because we will be stationed in a central location of the capital 
city of Kampala for at least 8 days, our counseling and open air meetings will also be accessible to thousands of people and 
we will be able to touch and change lives from as far away as Kenya. 
 
Would you please consider becoming a corporate sponsor of the outreach? Our goal is to raise at least $65,000 in order to 
meet our mission objectives. Both in-kind and cash donations are welcome and all monies will be used for trip expenses, 
equipment purchases and shipping costs. No one will receive any wages as all participants are volunteers. 
 
Should we be able to raise an additional $10,000, we could pay for a fresh water well to be dug in Kenya, enabling the 
cultivation of four acres of farmland for a small community. This effort would be coordinated through an individual who 
worked with us personally while living in America and who is well qualified to oversee such a project. 
 
As a register 501( C )(3) ministry, check may be made payable to Judy Erickson Ministries and are tax deductible to the full 
extent allowed by law. We will provide letters of receipt and full accounting for the usage of all gifts. If your organization 
can donate any of the requested items (please contact us for details) and we will arrange pickup. 
 
We deeply appreciate your interest in our work and we look forward to keeping you informed of the many ways that your 
contributions can make a difference among some of the poorest populations in the world. I will contact you within the next 
2 weeks to discuss your possible contribution. Thank you for your time and consideration to help our effort. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Judy Erickson 
On Board Uganda 


